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Information Letter no. 06-2014 
 

Important Reminder 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
we were just informed by the FIE that the deadline to nominate candidates for 
the referees examinations in Jerusalem is tomorrow, Friday, 
 

24.01.2014 
 
Please take good note of this information, and we also inform you that good 
chances to be accepted are in sabre. 
 
If you still have candidates who want to take an examination, please send the 
full application to the FIE, c/o Jie AO. Her email address you find in cc in our 
accompanying letter. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 194 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
Tel. +49 8142 597077, FAX 597079 

Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 
www.eurofencing.info 


